
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

Email: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Website: www.petersham-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 9560 9665       

 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

Office Hours 
The School Office hours are 
8:45am—3:30pm 
Ensembles 
 
Senior Strings—Mon 7.45—
8.45am 
 
Stringlets—Mon 8.45—9.15am 
 
Junior Strings—Mon 3.30—
4.30pm 
 
Recorder Consort—Tues 7.45—
8.45am 
 
Junior Recorder—Tues—8.45—
9.15am 
 
Training Band—Wed—8.00—
9.00am 
 
Concert Band—Fri—8.00—9.00am 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

DECEMBER 
Monday 5—Friday 16 
Y2-6 Swimming Program 
 

 

Wednesday 14 
Y6 Ten Pin Bowling 
 

Thursday 15 
K-2 Christmas Show 9:30am 
Y6 Graduation—10:30am 
Stage 3 Harbour Cruise—2:00pm 
 

Friday 16 
Pizza lunch/fun day/arch 
 
 
 
 
LAST DAY OF TERM 4 2022 
FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER 
 
 
FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 2023: 
 

YRS 1-6 STUDENTS  
TUESDAY 31 JANUARY 
 
KINDERGARTEN 
STUDENTS  
MONDAY 6 FEBRUARY 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all for another year of successful teaching and learning. As I menƟoned in my speech last 
week, the first year of ‘business as usual’ was anything but! Whilst we have had many achieve-
ments, over the last 12 months, we have also reflected on our pracƟces and our goal leading into 
2023 is to refine our communicaƟon to ensure our whole community is aware of our vision, tradi-
Ɵons and opportuniƟes for engagement. Thank you all for a wonderful year and for your well wish-
es for the holiday season. 
  
To the P&C execuƟve, we are so lucky to have you. The Ɵme and care that you put into making our 
school so warm, welcoming, inclusive and exciƟng is greatly appreciated. Sean, I am not sure when 
you sleep. Your leadership, vision, flexibility and commitment to public educaƟon, parƟcularly our 
school is inspiring. I am forever grateful for our collaboraƟon. Ali, this would also not be possible 
without you and your unwavering support – thank you. In addiƟon, hats off to Emma L, Paul, Kat, 
Bridget, Gina, Emma P, Meredith, Caroline, Tone, David, Mark, Marcel, Amanda, Sam, Emma F and 
every volunteer.  
 
We have farewelled teachers this year and welcomed new faces. We farewelled Mrs Alison and 
Vincenza and warmly welcomed Mrs Clay and India. To the teachers and admin team at PPS, thank 
you for the many late nights planning work, for organising so many extracurricular opportuniƟes for 
our students, for all of the laughs and for ensuring that every child meets their potenƟal.  
 
Classes in 2023 
Teachers have been working collaboraƟvely to design classes to meet the needs of our students. 
We will have 11 classes in 2023: 
 
2 x Kindergarten classes. Supervisor: Nomiki Bairaktaridis 
3 x Stage One (Years One and Two) classes. Supervisor: Nomiki Bairaktaridis 
3 x Stage Two (Years Three and Four) classes. Supervisor: Amornsee Tawinwong 
3 x Stage Three (Years Five and Six) classes. Supervisor: Nomiki Bairaktaridis 
 
All classes 3–6  will be stage based (ie 3 x 3/4 classes and 3 x 5/6 classes). We are currently finalising 
the formaƟon of Stage One classes. For more informaƟon about mulƟ-age classes, please visit our 
website: hƩps://petersham-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporƟng-our-students/mulƟ-age-classes.html 
 
 
 

  
 

12th -16th December  Years 2-5 Swimming 
14th December  11:30am-2:00pm Year 6 Ten Pin Bowling 
15th December   9.30am - 10.30am K-2 concert and presentaƟon of recogniƟon  
    CerƟficates under the COLA.  Parents & carers welcome. 
15th December  10.30am—Year 6 graduaƟon in the hall.  Parents & carers welcome  
15th December   Stage 3 cruise  
All Stage 3 students may go home to get changed into party clothes at lunch Ɵme - 11.15am. Students must be back at school by 12.40am. Roll 
will be called at 12.45pm and bus leaves promptly at 1pm. Students must be collected from school by an adult and let class teachers know they 
are leaving early. If students are not going home to get changed, they can bring their clothes to school and get changed here. 
16th December   Pizza lunch/fun day/arch  - students can bring their own boardgames 
19th December   School Development Day (PACC open all day for vacaƟon care) 
20th December   School Development Day (PACC open all day for vacaƟon care) 

 

Please note that due to the number of upcoming events, students in Years 3-6 will receive their recogniƟon cerƟficate in class.  



Student Leadership Team 2023 
This year, with endorsement from the P&C, we made an amendment to our school leadership policy. This amendment removed voƟng 
based on gender, rather students vote for the strongest candidates. Students who missed out on a posiƟon in the leadership team 
have the opportunity apply for other posiƟons next year, including  house captains, environmental leaders and technology leaders.  
 
CongratulaƟons to the following students: 
Prefects: ClemenƟne Bellamy, Arlo Hawkins, Oliver Sceats and Isla van de Merwe 
Vice Captains: Louis Cheung and Jacob Duong 
Captains: Ariadna Diaz and Kate Byrne  












